
March 10, 1955

Mr. Carl Sandburg
Connemara Farm
Flat Rock, North Carolina

Dear Mr. Sandburgt

Harpers have asked whether they could use the enclosed 
quotation regarding yourself in an additional advertisement of 
"Mother and Child. " 1 think you will be interested in some of 
the other comments that have been made. I am sure you are 
willing to give permission for this.

You will be interested in knowing that the United States 
Information Agency has asked for 150 copies which the Foundation 
will send them shortly. They also want to know whether they can 
get a fairly large additional number if needed. That also has been 
approved by the Board of The Dorr Foundation.

It was a great privilege to meet you and your wife the other
night.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosure -- comments on "Mother and Child" as of 2-8-55.
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